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 T e r m  

Reminder :- School will be closed on 
Monday 2nd May as it is a 

Bank Holiday 



Enjoy the long weekend 



1 - Report Childs Absence
2 - Finance

3 - Pastoral Team
4 - Business Manager

5 - Kitchen
0 - Reception



There will be an answering service on these lines
from 8am -5pm Monday to Friday. Lines will be

closed from 5pm.

NEW PHONE SYSTEM 

We have 3 National Online Safety information posters for you this week 



What Parents Need to Know about Group Chats
In the guide, you'll find tips on a number of potential risks such as bullying, inappropriate content and

unknown members.



What Parents Need to Know about Facebook Messenger
In the guide, you'll find tips on a number of potential risks such as addiction, strangers and secret

conversations.



Spotting Ads on Social Media
In the guide, you'll find tips such as paying attention to the account name, studying the hashtags for

clues and being savvy with high numbers of likes and shares.
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As part of our healthy eating
programme and to encourage

healthier snacking we are offering
all pupils free fruit in class. 

WEEKLY FRUIT DELIVERY 

SCHOOL  LUNCHES
Please see the lunch menu for the next week, W/C 4th April 2022.

If your child would like a hot dinner please let your classroom staff know in advance.  
Dinners are charged at £2.45 per day, unless you are entitled to Free School Meals
Lunches are to be paid for in cash, this can be either passed to your Teacher, TA, 

or the school office. 

IMPORTANT 

If your child has allergies please notify the school office. 

WEEKLY BULLETIN

As part of our healthy eating
programme we will be offering all
pupils a health breakfast option,

before lessons start. 

BREAKFAST CLUB


